
Hello STAHA members, 

Thank you for your and for considering me for the VP of Development position.  As Coaching 
Director, I have had first-hand experience with how important the VP of Development position 
is and I feel I could be a great asset to STAHA in that position. 

I’ve been Coaching Director the past 3 seasons.  I’ve also coached Mites and Squirts 4 seasons.  
I am a huge believer in the ADM process and would continue to implement the ADM model in 
STAHA.  I have seen first-hand how the small space drills, smaller number of players in groups 
and focus on skill development has greatly improved our overall skill level at STAHA.  

With my experience as a Coach and Coaching Director I feel that I could work closely with our 
coaches to see what they would like to work on throughout the year.  I’d like to work with our 
new Coaching Director and have a plan from each coach telling me a few things they’d want 
to focus on (skating with your head up, breakouts, passing, forecheck, etc.) and then use 
outside coaches like Mickey Lang (Icemen coach) to help with those items.   

I’d also like to bring in other coaches, trainers to help with Skating.  Hockey is skating.  
Joanie Malarchuk, Mickey, Robbie Glantz, etc… there are a lot of valuable assets we can use 
to make our kids better skaters, therefore better hockey players.  

Thank you for your time, if anyone would like to contact me and ask me any questions my # is 
530-545-2195, email is jeremyswright@live.com 

Thank you, 

Jeremy Wright 


